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Hello Zachary Families, 
 

I want to provide you with an update on our student feeding program during this school closure.   

 

We are excited to announce our partnership with BREC and the Three O'clock Project. The Three O'clock Project will provide 

free healthy meals for children 18 years old and younger in our community. Beginning Monday, March 30th, this organization will 

visit four (4) locations each week, Monday-Friday. The schedule for meal pick-up can be found below.  

 

Parents and/or guardians may pick up meals on behalf of their children.   

 

 

Thank you, 

Scott Devillier, Superintendent 
 

 

 

 

 


